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SINCE YOU CAN'T GO ANYWHERE SAFELY, PLEASE READ THE WHOLE NEWSLETTER! :-)  

• Valley Meeting For Worship Continues 

• Augusta Meeting Won't Meet 

Sunday, March 15 
As of this writing Valley Friends will meet for worship as usual followed by second hour with Nate 

Wright sharing his Quaker Story.  

We will meet with care and exercise appropriate precautions given the current health alerts - See 

BYM notes "Stay Safe Out There" below. 

Individuals are encouraged to follow their own leading as to whether to join the group orworship with 

us from home. Either way we are gathered together in spirit.   

Any changes in upcoming weeks will be publicized via the E-News and our Facebook page.    

In Love and Peace, 

Doris Martin for Ministry Worship & Care Committee 

   

Augusta Worship Group Schedule 
March 
Due to the COVID-19 uncertainty the Augusta Worship Group has decided not to meet for the next 
two weeks. 
They will re-evaluate the situation before the meeting on March 29.  

•  March 29  KIRKWOOD-BRIDGEWATER 

https://mailchi.mp/9eb8d0169e71/vfm-friendly-news-vol-2020-8-2-in-hospital-bridges-yes-vfm-meeting-no-augusta-mtg-more?e=0a9b09000f
https://valleyfriends.us14.list-manage.com/track/click?u=1d8461b5179db478bc76d3517&id=eb96decdd9&e=0a9b09000f
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